President Jamie Koch called the Budget Hearing to order at 6:30 PM on September 22, 2025. No discussion was had. Superintendent
Kelly Lampe presented the Proposed Budget for the 2025-2026 school year. The consensus was to adopt the original Budget as
presented. President Koch adjourned the Budget Hearing at 6:34 PM.

OFFICIAL MINUTES OF THE SPECIAL UNIFIED SCHOOL BOARD MEETING — The Unified Board of Education met in
Bruning on September 22, 2025. Pursuant to laws and notices posted at Bruning-Davenport Schools, Cornerstone Bank, Bruning Bank,
Bruning Post Office, Davenport Post Office, and also published in The Hebron Journal-Register on September 17, 2025; all proceedings
were taken while the meeting was open to the public.

President Jamie Koch called the meeting to order at 6:34 PM. Unified members present were Sarah Krehnke, Sheri Norder, Ryne
Philippi, and Brad Williams. Local board members present were Jerry Baysinger, Baxter Beals (6:42 PM), and Trey Strong.
Superintendent Kelly Lampe and Erika Brinegar were also present.

Roll call was taken.

Brad Williams moved, seconded by Sheri Norder, to excuse the absence of Unified Board Member, Ryan Miller. (Roll Call Vote 5-0)
President Koch welcomed all guests, recognized the Open Meetings Act, and led the Pledge of Allegiance.
New Business: (All motions require a roll call vote and all are carried 5-0 unless noted.)

A. Sarah Krehnke moved, seconded by Williams, to increase the Base Growth Percentage up to 7%, used to determine
Property Tax Request Authority.

B. Ryne Philippi moved, seconded by Krehnke, to adopt the tax levy request at $0.41806 per $100.00 of assessed value for
the General Fund and $0.040877 per $100 assessed value for the Building Fund - for a total of $0.458937.
C. Williams moved, seconded by Philippi, to adopt the 2025-2026 Budget as presented.
Buildings and Grounds Update: Jerry Baysinger updated the board on where we are with our feasibility study.
President Koch adjourned the meeting at 7:11 PM
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